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12230 Saratoga Sunnyvale Road 

Saratoga, CA 95070 

Email: ssta.frontdesk@gmail.com 

Phone: 408-320-4868 

Facility Improvements 
At this currents time SSTA is always looking for 

ways to improve. We are glad to announce that 

at this time we will be starting work to update 

our facility. Please bare with us during this time 

as we work to improve our facility. 

 

Thank You,  
 

Employee of the 
Month 

 

Shannon 
As one of our newest 
employees this year, 
Shannon has shown 
her commitment and 

positive work ethic 
here at SSTA. 

 
She has been a hard 

worker and has 
proven herself this 
summer during our 

summer camp 
program. 

 
Thanks you for all of 
your diligence and 

hard work! 
 

 

Important Reminders 
Please remember that we are in a drought and 

are trying to conserve water. Please limit your 

shower times and water usage.  

 

 

 Back to School 
Fall is just around the corner and summer will 

be coming to an end. This means a whole new 

schedule for everyone. 

We would just like to remind you about our 

year round swim lesson program. So check 

your schedules.  



Progress Reports 
August 18th –August 24th, all instructors will be handing out progress 
reports to their swimmers. These reports are intended to inform you of 

how your child is doing with the skills that are currently being taught for 
the level they are in. If your child is ready to move up to the next level, 
the report will be marked all excellent and have the deck supervisor’s 

signature. If you have any questions please direct them to the deck 
supervisor. Remember that parents are not allowed on deck, so if you 

wish to communicate to a teacher, please see the front desk for a parent-
teacher communication form. 

Thank You, 
SSTA 

 

Change is Coming! 
We have recently added a new level (Aqua) to our curriculum. This is to help our students 

with a smoother transition between our intermediate and advance levels. Our efforts to 

improve your experience will not stop there. Effective September 2nd, SSTA will make these 

additional improvements to our swim school policy. Parents will no longer be limited to only 

1 free class change per month, and as a result the $20 fee will also be removed. We will also 

be streamlining our prices across the board. If you currently do not have classes in Monday 

classes, this change will not affect you in any way. In addition, all of our intermediate levels; 

white, yellow, navy, green & aqua will be adjusted from 1:4 to 1:5. This adjustment is 

reasonably being coordinated to accommodate with the maturity level, skills, and attention 

span of these intermediate levels. In addition, this will allow parent with more than one 

child to be easier find class times to better fit their schedules. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to speak to our front desk or a deck supervisor. 

SSTA is currently in the process of improving our lesson curriculum and the 

way we train our instructors. You may notice the next couple of weeks, deck 

supervisors will be recording certain teachers or classes. Please be advised 

that during this time there will be no disruptions during the classes. The 

children and the teacher will be preforming the designated skills required 

for their level as usual. At some point we will also be choosing a couple of 

student to come in for a free lesson and to be featured in our instructor 

training video and skill level video. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 



 

 

 

 


